

SAHUARITA UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT

November 24, 2020

Dear Sahuarita Families:

We hope this letter finds you well as we all continue to press forward. As parents, we appreciate your extraordinary efforts in supporting your child's learning.

With less than three weeks until the end of the first semester, we would like to encourage parents/guardians of SUSD students to take a moment to login to PowerSchool (or the family portal for SDPA 6-12th grade students, https://auth.edgenuity.com/Login/Login/Family) and check your child's progress in each of their classes.

To login to the PowerSchool Parent/Student Portal, visit https://susd30.powerschool.com/public/. If you have logged into PowerSchool Parent Portal before and you don't know your username and password, you can click on "Forgot Username or Password." We will email you a new password reset link. If you have never logged in before, click the create account button and follow the steps below.

- Complete the Parent Account Details section to set up a new account. Note: Do not use an email address, special characters, or spaces in your Desired Username.
- Complete the Link Students to Account section to link your student(s) to your account. You
 must know the Username (Access ID) and Password (Access Password) for PowerSchool
 for each child's account. If you do not know this information, please contact your child's
 school.
- Click Enter, and you will see the sign-in window. Enter your new username and password to begin accessing student information.

For more information on logging into the PowerSchool Parent Portal, please visit the District website at https://susd30.us/families/powerschool/.

If you have any questions or concerns about your child's progress, please reach out to your child's teacher. You can access teacher emails through the PowerSchool Parent Portal or through the directory on the District website, https://susd30.us/district/contactsdirectory/.

Although SUSD modified grading at the end of last school year due to the onset of COVID-19, please note that grading policies will be implemented without modifications for Fall 2020. Thank you for your continued support as we strive to do what is best for ALL of our students.

Respectfully,

Amber Woods

Director of Community Outreach

Brett Bonner

Assistant Superintendent

Office of Community Outreach

520.625.3502

2 350 W. Sahuarita Rd, Sahuarita, AZ 85629

www.susd30.us